
 

Opportunities for your catering 

business! 

Did you know about the construction projects starting in Maybole this 

summer? The next three years will bring some very exciting 

developments to the town.  

As you are probably aware work on the new school campus will start 

in earnest in winter 2021. 250 workers will be arriving to begin works. 

This - combined with the Maybole Regen works - will bring an 

increased footfall to Maybole Town Centre. It’s time to think about 

harnessing this opportunity to boost our local economy, with 

opportunities to cater for the construction industry. 

Below is a table of works and time commencing: 

Scheme Client Expected Start 

Date & Duration 

No. of Workers 

on site 

Town Hall South Ayrshire 

Council 

Summer 2021 

for 9 months 

25-30 

Charity Shop NCCBC Summer 2021 

for 6-9 months 

8-12 

Maybole Castle Cassillis Estates February 2022 

for 18 months 

30-40 

Public Realm 

Improvement & 

Active Travel 

Scheme (High 

Street) 

South Ayrshire 

Council 

March 2022 for 

12 months 

15 

Small Grants  

-Works on 

Shopfronts and 

Private owned 

houses 

Private Clients. Spring Summer 

21 and 

throughout 

project 

8-12 

Maybole 

Community 

Campus 

Morgan Sindall Spring Summer 

21 for 2 years 

Up to 250 

 

 

If you would like more information or to discuss the above 

opportunities, please contact Harriet Wilson - 

Administrative Officer at the Maybole Regeneration Project 

by telephone on 01655 884 864 or via email to 

harriet.wilson@south-ayrshire.gov.uk 
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